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As the FCC’s records reflect, TEGNA Broadcast Holdings, LLC acquired Station WOI-

DT pursuant to a long-form assignment application, which was granted by the FCC on September 

16, 2019, and consummated on September 19, 2019 (see BALCDT-20190403ABV). Thus, 

pursuant to FCC policy and the renewal application instructions, the renewal applicant’s response 

covers the period commencing as of the consummation of the assignment application. 


